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Public Service Company of New Hampshire
ATTN: Mr. W. C. Tallman

President
1000 Elm Street
Manchester, New Hampshire 03105

Gentlemen:

Subject: Region I Management Meeting, Seabrook Station, Units 1 and 2,
50-443/80-02 and 50-444/80-02

This refers to the meeting held at Seabrook Station on February 6, 1980 at our
request, related to inspection of activities authorized by NRC License Nos.
CPPR-135 and CPPR-136.

The subjects discussed and the attendees at the meeting are included in the
Office of Inspection and Enforcement Meeting Report which is enclosed with this
letter. We view the results of this meeting as beneficial in establishing the
office of a Reactor Inspector at your facility.

In accordance with Section 2.790 of the NRC's " Rules of Practice," Part 2, Title
10, Code of Federal Regulations, a copy of this letter and the enclosed report
will be placed in the NRC's Public Document Room.

No reply to this letter is required; however, should you have any questions
concerning this matter, we will be pleased to discuss them with you.

Sincerely,

/ *
abert T. Carfson, Chief

,

Reactor Construction and Engineering
Support Branch

Enclosure: Office of Inspection and Enforcement Management Meeting
Report Numbers 50-443/80-02 and 50-444/80-02

cc w/ encl:
John DeVincentis, Project Manager
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